
 

 

Project Overview 

TOLL 49  Segment 4 Project   

The Segment 4 Project is the next segment of Toll 49 planned for construction. Segment 4 is 

environmentally clear and received a Record of Decision in April 2015. The Project extends from US 

69 (north of Lindale) to I-20, a distance of approximately 6.6 miles.  The new segment of Toll 49 will 

provide relief to existing US 69 through the city of Lindale. 

The project will include the construction of two tolled lanes, construction of an additional frontage 

road bridge and potentially a  mainlane bridge at the intersection between Toll 49 and I-20, bridges 

at FM 16, CR 4118, CR 431 and FM 849. 

Additional information is available on the project website  www.civcastusa.com. 

Project Timeline  Project Map 

Construction activities on the Toll 49 
Segment 4 Project are scheduled to begin in 
Spring 2016 and reach completion by Spring 
2018. 

 

 

Project Timeline* 
 

 

December 2015 
Pre-bid meeting 

   

January 2016 
Bid Opening 

   

Spring 2016 
Begin Construction 

   

Fall 2017 
Substantial Completion 

   

Spring 2018 
Full  Project Completion 

   

*Project timeline is subject to change    


